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Please note my objection to an extension of the emergency bill for the following reasons.

1. There is no need for this now the initial emergency has been found to be blown out of proportion. I want
Queensland to go back to normal, we have had enough.

2. The COVID statistics have been fudged by all and sundry. A RTI application has resulted in entirely redacted
pages being submitted by the TGA.

3. The unvaccinated are being discriminated against, making Queensland look like 1940’s Germany. Stop the
power-grabbing and let the steer go back to normal.

4. I’ve had COVID and beat the fever in 24 hours. The government has spent a lot of money so we can
participate in a world-wide drug trial which I have declined. Vaccines take longer than a few months to knock
up safely, don’t push us on this as many people are suffering ill-health from the side effects of these
insufficiently tested drugs.

Regards,

Drew Carmichael
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